
Coyle School Foundation
P.O. Box 122, Coyle, OK  73027
coyleschoolfoundation.com
 
Dear Coyle School Foundation Supporter,
 
Th ank you for your continuous support of the Coyle School Foundation. Th rough that support, we have provided grants 
to Coyle school teachers to enhance their classrooms and the student’s learning experience. We have also purchased 
playground equipment, a marquee sign, and a greenhouse which has improved the school and the student’s lives.
            
While Oklahoma has made tremendous cuts to the education budget, the Coyle School Foundation is working hard to 
fi ll those gaps. We continue to work closely with Coyle educators and students to fi nd new ways the community can lend 
a helping hand.
 
Please consider making a donation to the Coyle School Foundation to help enhance the school. Below are items that 
teachers and students have identifi ed as needs in our school. Please select if you would like your donation to go directly 
to any of the items below, or if you would like your donation to go where it is needed most.
 
Your donation is tax deductible.
 
___Coyle School Teacher Grant Coyle School is comprised of Coyle, Langston and Meridian communities
 
___Outside Basketball Court Surface project idea by the CSF High School Student Team
 
___Coyle School Playground Equipment/Surface/Shading Area for Playground
 
___Coyle School College Scholarship for a 2017 High School Senior
 
___Coyle School Xerox Machine needed for Coyle High School
 
___Coyle School Greenhouse
 
___Where it is needed
 
Please donate online at coyleschoolfoundation.com or mail your check (payable to) Coyle School Foundation, P.O. 
Box 122, Coyle, OK  73027.  If you have any questions or would like to get involved with the foundation, contact Julie 
Weathers at 405-202-7915.
Sincerely, 
Daniel Th rasher, President; Karen Williams, Vice President; Julie Weathers, Secretary; Jim Dobson, Treasurer


